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THE ZENOBIA HADJI 
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Whose Members Are A Part Of 

“THE WORLD’S GREATEST PHILANTHROPY”
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OFFICIAL CALL OF THE POTENTATE: 
NOBILITY OF ZENOBIA 

MONTHLY STATED MEETING 

Thursday, June 12 
at 8048 Broadstone Boulevard 

Perrysburg, OH 43551 
Stated Meeting 7:30 p.m. 

ATTEST: MARK HARRIS, RECORDER 

Zenobia Website: www.zenobiashriners.com

The Pote s Notes 

A CUT ABOVE 
THE REST

BLACK 
CAMEL  

TAKES TWO 
PAST  

POTENTATES 
The Cabiri held the “Black 
Camel Ceremony” for two re-
cently passed Past Potentates, 
Ill. Sir Clay Hepler and Ill. Sir 
Jack Wood. Their Masonic his-
tory was reviewed and their 
successes and stories while 
serving Zenobia were shared. 
Ill. Sir George Seney (below) 
placed the cognition on Wood 
and Ill. Sir Todd Miller (at left) 
did the same for Hepler. Rest 
well servants for Zenobia!

Greetings Nobles, 
It is hard to believe that half of the year is gone already. There 

are many things coming up this summer and we hope you can 
take some time to join us. Several events will have taken place 
by the time you read this issue. We are very excited about the 
Dueling Pianos, and I hope it is a fun evening for everyone. This 
is something new we wanted to try and hope it all goes well. 
Some of the Divan attended the 16th District Grand Master’s Re-
ception in Norwalk, and fun was had by all. The Mud Hens game 
also was a good time. Unfortunately, they lost in extra innings. 
Everyone seemed to have an enjoyable time and the weather was 
fantastic. 

Onion sales went well. We sold more than 1,100 bags of 
onions. Hopefully we can sell more next year. If you haven’t 
picked up your order yet, call Mark at the Shrine and he will see 
if they are still there. If you didn’t get any this year, place your 
order next year to be sure to get some. 

Scott and I are planning on attending the Board of Governors 
meetings at Erie and Chicago Hospitals in the next few months. 
Erie Hospital’s open house is on Sunday, June 1, and anyone can 
attend this event. You can tour the hospital and see what amazing 
things they can do for our children. 

Saturday, June 7, is the Potentate’s Ball, and I hope to see many 
of you there. Everyone keeps asking us what is going on and we 
have no idea. We know what the food is and that it is a formal af-
fair. We are in the dark as to what else is happening.  

The Clowns are having their annual golf outing on Saturday, 
June 14. Then the Divan and a few others will be heading to At-
lanta, Georgia, for the Imperial Session, which is June 28 through 
July 3. On Sunday, July 13, will be the youth picnic, which is 
with the Rainbow Girls and DeMolay boys. If you know anyone 
who would be interested in Rainbow or DeMolay, please bring 
them with you. We also would like all the clubs and units that do 
parading to join us for the Pote’s Parade in Arlington, Ohio, on 
Friday, July 18. Saturday, August 2, is the Zenobia Golf Outing 
in memory of John Hoffman. Get your reservations in ASAP. 
Contact Robin Hoffman for more information. 

Renee and I are very excited about our trip coming up to New 
York City. I believe there are close to 40 of us going. We will 
have more to say about it when we return, but it should be a good 
time. Several other things coming up in August are the tractor 
pulls and a Pop Tab Run to Port Clinton. In September, please 
note that the stated meeting night has changed to the 4th, as most 
of the Divan will be at GLSA the following week. Also, there will 
be ladies night during the stated meeting in June and again in Sep-
tember. Ride with your Noble to the meeting and come join the 
ladies for some fun and fellowship. 

The Sportsmen’s Extravaganza is coming up in October. Please 
sell tickets. This is a huge fund-raiser, and we need to make this 
a success. We will need lots of volunteers to help pull this off. 
Please contact Isaac and Heather Demarest to volunteer. 

I believe I have rambled on long enough. Please consider at-
tending some of these events and also support the clubs and units 
that will be doing things over the summer. Lady Renee and I hope 
that you all have an enjoyable summer filled with fun and laugh-
ter. 

As always, respectfully yours, 
Kevin

“Summertime, and the livin’ 
is easy.” 

Well, not exactly. If you pay 
attention, there is a lot to do 
with Zenobia throughout the 
summer. Sure, we technically 
“go dark” during the months of 
July and August, but that really 
refers to not having our “stated 
meeting” for those two months. 

There are golf outings, pic-
nics and gatherings for the 
Shrine clubs and units. In fact, 
if you look at this year’s calen-
dar book, or check the calendar 
right here in the Hadji, you’ll 
see parades, dinners, car 
shows, the Pote’s trip; and lest 
we forget, volunteering to help 
Zenobia at the National Tractor 
Pull in mid-August!! 

What’s that you say? “I 
don’t belong to a unit or Shrine 
club.” That is a problem that’s 
easily fixed, just look for the 
contacts in the Hadji or calen-
dar books and give them a call! 
I do not know of any unit or 
club that would not welcome 
you with open arms! One call 
could open a whole new world 
of friends and excitement.  

So, don’t spend the summer 
Continued on page 14 
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International and the Bylaws and Ceremonies of Zenobia Shrine. 
 
Birthplace _____________________________________________ Date of Birth ______________________________ 
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POTENTATE
BALL

J U N E  7 T H  7 P M

HA N C O C K  H O T E L

6 3 1  S .  M A I N  S T .

F I N D L A Y ,  O H I O

ZENOBIA SHRINE

F O R M A L  A T T I R E

B L A C K  T I E  O P T I O N A L

$ 7 5 / P P

R S V P  S H R I N E  O F F I C E
4 1 9 - 6 6 1 - 9 2 0 0

D O O R S  O P E N  A T  6 P M

June Greetings from all the 
Campers! 

And a wonderful month it is!! 
Warmer weather, bluer skies 
AND more time to go CAMP-
ING!! 

We have already started tak-
ing advantage of it! On May 8, 
four of our Camper units met at 
White Star Campground, just 
south of Gibsonburg, for a four-
day Camp OUT! We set up on 
Thursday the 8th, and enjoyed a 
CAMPFIRE! We started Friday 
with a trip to Kate and Al’s, in 
Gibsonburg, and that evening 
was our “world famous pot-
luck.” Just a note, some of our 
other Camper friends joined us 
for breakfast and the potluck! 
Roast pork and mashed potatoes 
w/gravy were furnished by Wag-
onmasters Rod and Ellen. Yep, 
we do eat good! 

Saturday at lunch we had a 
weiner roast – good ol hot dogs 

over the fire! That evening it 
was off to the Luckey Junction 
Restaurant for another fine 
meal!  

Sunday morning the Wagon-
masters had coffee and donuts 
ready for us, and then it was 
pack up and go back home!  

Just a note, every night we sat 
around and enjoyed a CAMP-
FIRE!!  

Coming up is our June Camp 
Out. This time to Vacationland 
Travelers, a private campground 
just south of Castalia. (Three of 
our Campers are members). 
Steve, Rod and Ellen will be our 
Wagonmasters for this one. 

Just a plea! Like many of our 
clubs and units, we are shrink-
ing. We are now down to six 
units! If you have any type of 
camping unit, we would sure 
like to welcome you!! And we 
know YOU would enjoy it also! 
Give me a call at 419-262-5401, 
or send an email to oldguy-
rod@gmail.com. I would enjoy 
giving you all the details!! 

AND REMEMBER TO 
“KEEP THE CAMPFIRES 
BURNING!!”  

 Rod

 ZENOBIA CAMPERS



On Sunday, May 4, Potentate 
Kevin Ridgeway and his Lady 
Renee witnessed more than 30 
Water Buffaloes and friends 
gathered at Zenobia Temple for 
the Water Buffalo meeting. 

The purpose of the meeting 

was to call Quarry #79 to Order 
for the purpose of initiating 
new Water Buffalos. 

Many neophytes turned out 
to receive the Water Buffalo 
Degree and all who participated 
performed at a high level and 
were deemed worthy of becom-
ing Buffalos in Zenobia Quarry 
#79. We initiated several ladies, 
kids and some Shriners to our 

Loyal Order.   
A pre-historic great time was 

had by all. 
Everyone went away well 

fed, and thanks to Jay Stewart 
for preparing the wonderful 
pulled pork, and Ladies Beth 
Grudzinski, Lisa Welling, Mel-
anie Newman and Marlena 
Kleine for prepping a great sur-
rounding of other foods for a 
feast worthy of a Water Buf-
falo. 

The next opportunity to be-
come a Water Buffalo will be 
this fall at Zenobia Quarry #79. 

The town of Bedrock is 
looking forward to welcoming 
all you new and old Water Buf-
falos at the summer picnic.  
Stay tuned for details. It’s going 
to be Fun!   

YABBA DABBA DOO!  
The Slate Chipper  
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SHRINERS SHOULD BE FAMILIAR WITH AND VISIT THESE WEB SITES: 
www.shrinersvillage.com                beashrinernow.com

Festival of Trees
November 21 - 23
Browning Masonic Community
8883 Browning Dr.
Waterville, OH 43566

Save the date for an event of 
merriment and tradi琀on. 

Food  ·  Beverages
Treats  ·  Decora琀ons

SAVE 
THE 

DATE



Patient ambassador Abagail and Hannah Clark, MS, CPO, of Shriners Children's Erie have been recognized with a prestigious award from the 
American Orthotic and Prosthetic Association (AOPA) at their National Assembly. 

The award was based on the prompt: “The symbiotic relationship between manufacturers, clinicians and patients—leading to successful fits and 
outcomes—is often overlooked unless it involves a high‐profile case.” Abagail’s journey exemplifies this powerful partnership in action. Her 
physician, Stephen Mendelson, MD, identified the need 
for a unique approach to managing her severe double 
major curve, which included a high thoracic curve. He 
turned to the Pediatric Orthotic and Prosthetic Services 
(POPS) team with a request for a brace that was both 
low profile and highly effective. 

In collaboration with Spinal Technology, the Shriners 
Children’s Erie POPS team custom‐designed an anterior 
open Boston‐3D brace specifically for Abagail. The 
outcome was remarkable, her spinal curve was reduced 
by over 50% in‐brace, a significant clinical achievement. 

Hannah submitted Abagail’s case to AOPA’s national 
governing body and within days, they were notified of 
their win. As a result, Abagail and Hannah have been 
invited to present their story in front of more than 500 
attendees at AOPA’s National Assembly this September 
in Orlando, Florida. 

Congratulations to Abagail, Hannah Clark and Spinal 
Technology on this outstanding honor and for proudly 
representing Shriners Children’s Erie on the national 
stage!
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Ladies Night
June 12, 2025 at 6:30 pm

September 4, 2025 at 6:30 pm

SAVE THE DATES

Ride with your noble
and join the ladies for

some fun!

AT THE STATED MEETING

Kevin Ridgeway, 2025 Potentate of Zenobia Shriners, along with Chief Rabban Scott Harder, Board 
members Charlie Murphy and Todd Williams, and Associate Board member Fred Keith Jr., pre-
sented a check for $2,000 on behalf of the Woodbine Chapter Number 61 O.E.S. to Michael Kerns, 
chairman of the Board of Governors at Shriners Children’s Erie.

Abagail and Hannah Clark, MS, CPO, Honored with National Award  
from the American Orthotic and Prosthetic Association
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2211 N. Oak Park 
Ave. Chicago, IL 
60707

One Children’s Plaza – 2 
West 

Dayton, OH 45404

Extraordinary Milestones
Shriners Children’s Ohio patient 
reaches important milestone
It was an emotional sendoff for Angel. 
 
The child life team at Shriners Children’s Ohio 
presented him with a book 昀lled with well wishes 
from his care team. As Angel read through the 
messages, he became a little choked up, and so 
did we. 
 
He spent several weeks in our hospital recovering 
from a burn injury he sustained in his home coun-
try of Mexico. While he still has a long way to go 
in his recovery journey, he has already achieved 
an important milestone.
We’re here to provide the most AMAZING CARE anywhere for 

every child with burn and plastic surgery needs!

Caleb, 12, has been a patient at Shriners Children’s since he 
was 2, working closely with pediatric orthopedic surgeon 
Haluk Altiok, MD, and pediatric neurologist Kenneth Silver, 
MD,  throughout his journey with spastic diplegic cerebral 
palsy. Caleb has faced every challenge head-on, including 
undergoing spinal surgery and relearning to walk three times. 

He has bene昀ted from the collaboration of multiple teams 
at Shriners Children’s, which has helped him achieve 
extraordinary milestones. He recently earned his black belt 
at an adaptive karate dojo. Caleb competed in the national 
tournament in Las Vegas, where he won two gold medals 
in Kata and one gold and one silver in Kobudo in the para 
division of his age group.

Shriners Children’s Chicago patient shines at adaptive 
karate national tournament in Las Vegas

Zenobia Tiffin Hornets Nobles worked on bikes recently as the 
first parade is just a month away! The Hornets are looking for-
ward to seeing all the smiling faces along the 2025 parades.

SUPPORT YOUR HADJI  
ADVERTISERS



HOWDY from out in the 
growing grass.  

Next dinner and meeting  
for Hillbilly TURKEYFOOT 

CLAN #75 is 6 p.m. on Friday, 
June 6, at Charlie’s Taverna, 
1631 Toll Gate Drive, Maumee. 
This will be our last meeting 
until the first Friday in Sep-
tember, which is on the 5th. We 
will be making plans for the 
summer. Come and see what 
parades we may participate in. 
All you flatlanders should be-
come a hillbilly. 

On Sunday, August 24, at 1 
p.m., we will have a get-to-
gether at Zenobia. Plans are to 
have chicken and sweet corn, 
with attendees bringing a side 
dish and dessert to share. We 

will be having a HILLBILLY 
INITIATION (Nobles and 
ladies). So, if you’re not a Hill-
billy cuzzin, get a petition and 
become a candidate to join the 
fun. We also will be holding a 
POSSUM QUEEN CONTEST. 
Our current Possum Queen is 
Cindy Greaney. Looking for-
ward to seeing ya all and  
getting more candidates for  
an INITIATION you will re-
member. 

For all the sick and dis-
tressed, better health and bless-
ings may come your way. 

‘TALL TIMBER’
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MUD HENS GAME NIGHT

Findlay 
Shrine Club

Greetings Nobles, 
Onions came in and they 

were absolutely delicious. 
Thanks to those who sold, pur-
chased and helped with this wor-
thy fund-raiser.  

The outdoor season is really 
beginning to start up. Working in 
the yard, going places, sports, 
travel, all are in full swing once 
again.  

July and August Zenobia 
goes dark, but still many activ-
ities will be taking place to at-
tend: car shows, Pote’s parade, 
golf outings, Pote’s trip, tactor 
pulls, so much to attend and to 
enjoy. Plan to get together with 
other Nobles, ladies and families 
at some of these fun occasions.  

Please consider attending a 
Findlay SC meeting sometime 
this year, if you are able. Meet 
and converse with your officers 
and fellow Nobles. Findlay SC 
meets on the first Saturday of 
each month at 10 a.m., after the 
Blue Lodge breakfast in the 
Findlay Masonic Complex, 303 
Osborn Avenue, Findlay. Call, 
text or email Chuck at 419-306-
9559/cm4570@yahoo.com, 
with any inquiries.

As Past Potentates, we con-
tinue to support the activities of 
Zenobia and WOW, there have 
been activities! Besides the usual 
fund-raisers (circus, sportsmen, 
onions) there were dueling pia-
nos and Pote’s Ball. Coming up 
are even more events, including 
the Pote’s trip and hospital open 
houses. It is wonderful being a 
Shriner. Get out and relive these 
great moments. 

Cabiri is putting final touches 
on our contribution to the 
Sportsmen’s Extravaganza item. 
The event will be on Saturday, 
October 4, and manning our 
table could use some help. 
Spending an hour or two there 
would be helpful. 

Parade season is definitely 
upon us. Grab your fez and get 
with a unit to be a part of the fes-
tivities! It helps with the 
numbers in the parade and 
shows your pride in being a 
Shriner. 

Have a great summer and be 
safe.

#8

Greetings from Ottawa 
County Shrine Club. May you 
all have an enjoyable and safe 
summer. 

May God improve your 
health, so you can participate in 
activities and maybe meet a new 
friend. 

Stay hydrated and moving.

A Whale of A Club.

OCSC

 

Hillbilly 
Notes

RECORDER’S REPORT 
Continued from page 9 

sweltering in the heat wishing 
you had something to do. Just 
make the call and get involved. 
And if you can’t think of who to 
call, call me at the Zenobia office! 
I’ll give you some suggestions! 

Please remember, our Zeno-
bia office hours are 10 a.m. to 4 
p.m., Monday through Friday. If 
there is no one here, leave a mes-
sage. We will get back to you. 

Have an outstanding, active, 
and safe summer, Nobles! 

Peace, 
Mark
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JUNE 2025

JULY 2025

AUGUST 2025

SEPTEMBER 2025

Zenobia Patrol is ROLLING, 
literally! The trykes have 
proudly been out in public show-
ing off their challenging ma-
neuvers. The first parade of the 
year was the Maumee Memorial 
Day and the second was the 
Genoa Homecoming. We have 
parades lined up throughout the 
summer, so we hope you see us! 
Better yet, come join us and have 
some healthy fun. 

The euchre tournament on 
May 29 was another success. It 
was great to see some new 
people trying their “hand” at the 
tournament. Our next “5th 
Thursday Euchre Tournament” 
will be on July 31. Place that on 
your calendar NOW and plan to 
attend. Make a reservation by 
calling Dick Fries at 419-346-
6373. 

With summer upon us, there 
will be euchre on more Thurs-
days. These are at Zenobia start-
ing around 6 p.m., and the 
number of games depends on 
how many show up. We would 
love to have more attend. 

For our business meetings, 
our ladies come with us. They sit 
elsewhere in the restaurant and 
solve many issues. In May, there 
were eight ladies in attendance. 
Bring your lady and come to our 
next business meeting. 

We will see you at parades 
this summer!

Patrol

Hidey-Ho Nobles, 
It’s finally arrived, we had 

our first parade of the year in the 
thriving metropolis of Alger. 
Those people love having us in 
their parade, they are so gracious 
and fun loving, and we sure ap-
preciate their support.  

More parade invites are com-
ing in; not many ballooning’s on 
the schedule yet, but looking for-
ward to them as well.  

Our main fund-raiser, the 
Clown golf outing, is coming up 
Saturday, June 14, at the Fosto-
ria CC, $75 per person. Come 
alone, with a friend or a team – 
all are welcome.  

Hole sponsors are greatly 
needed and appreciated, $100 
gets you an 18” x 24” sign with 
your business name on it, right 
by one of the 18 holes for all to 
see.  

The Clowns meet on the third 
Thursday of each month at the 
Clown building, 1545 Payne 
Avenue, Findlay. Doors open by 
5:30 p.m., and we eat at 6:30 
p.m., business meeting follows. 
All are welcome to attend, but 
please call ahead to let us know 
if you’re coming. Call, text or 
email Chuck at 419-306-
9559/cm4570@yahoo.com, 
with any inquiries. 

 

CLOWNS



Country Music Festival Benefit for Shriners Children’s Erie 
June 13 & 14, 2025 | Warren County Fairgrounds – Pittsfield, PA 
We’re excited to share that the Country Music Festival is back — and it’s once again 
benefiting Shriners Children’s Erie! Join us for two days of incredible live music, fun 
and community spirit, all while helping support life‐changing care for kids. 

Ticket Info: 
$7 Pre‐sale | $10 at the gate 
Includes entry for both days! 
Kids 12 & under get in FREE with an adult 

Scan the QR Code or go to: 
https://countrymusicforshrinerschildrenserie.betterworld.org/events/ 
country‐musicfestival‐benefit‐s 

Important Details: 
This is a rain or shine event – no refunds 
Food will be available 
No alcohol permitted on fairgrounds 
Camping available for $35/day (includes water, electric, and dump site) 
To reserve, contact Michelle at the Warren County Fairgrounds: 814‐730‐4423 
Want to Help Out? 
Volunteers are needed for parking, ticket 
sales and gate entry! 
Contact Nancy Rose at 
716‐753‐6641 to sign up or 
for more 
information. 

Come for the music, stay for 
the cause — and help make  
a difference for Shriners  
Children’s Erie! 
Please note: This is not a 
Warren County Fair function.
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Today. Tomorrow. Together.

8883 Browning Dr. 
Waterville, Ohio
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Assisted and Independent Living • Memory Support

2025 - ZENOBIA’S CLUBS & UNITS A-to-Z 
Schedule of Meetings - Some of the Who, What & When of Zenobia 

UNITS                                        Who to Contact                 Phone No.                   Meets 
CAMPERS                                           John Weslow                               419-618-1906                     2nd weekend (May-October); 2nd Sunday (November-April) 
CLOWNS                                             Chuck Insley                               419-306-9559                     3rd Thursday 
DIRECTOR’S STAFF                          Sonny Bunde                              419-474-6022                     3rd Tuesday 
HIGHLANDERS                                  Dave Coy                                    517-263-6468                     3rd Tuesday at Zenobia 
HORNETS                                           Rob Ochier                                  567-220-9676                     3rd Wednesday at Tiffin Temple 
JEEPSTERS                                       Jack Green                                 419-457-6488                     3rd Monday 
LANCERS                                           Jerry Denny                                419-389-4962 
LEGION OF HONOR                          Boyd Durain                                419-957-8404                     2nd/4th Monday (2nd E-Board, 4th Dinner Meeting) 
MARKSMEN                                        John Weslow                               419-618-1906                     1st and 3rd Thursday at 7:00 p.m. at Zenobia 
MOTORCYCLE ESCORT                   Randy Sikorski                            419-262-2152                     1st Tuesday 
MOUNTED PATROL                           Leroy Williams                            419-346-2189                     TBA 
MYSTICS                                            Howard Shirling                           419-409-0687                      
PAST MASTER UNIT                          Jim Taylor                                    419-704-4407                     Variable  
PATROL                                               Kenneth Janicki                           419-351-9823                     1st Thursday 
PILOTS                                                Jeff Hamons                                419-304-0011                     3rd Thursday 
PIT MASTERS                                     Dave Hefflinger                           419-265-3339                     3rd Monday at 6:30 p.m. at Zenobia 
ROADRUNNERS                                Bruce Tuttle                                 419-265-1195                     10 a.m. second Saturday of Jan./Mar./May/Sep./Nov. 
TEMPLE GUARDS                              Al Linke                                       419-699-6822                     1st Tuesday 
WATER BUFFALO                              John Mann                                  419-661-9200                     Meetings TBD 
WISEGUYS                                         Robbie Franks                             419-514-9666                     3rd Friday at 6:30 p.m. 

CLUBS 
FINDLAY                                           John Hayes                              419-788-3496                   1st Saturday a.m. (usually) 
FIRELANDS                                     Tom Gilbert                               419-668-5715                   1st Monday (usually) 
FREMONT                                        Steve Kelly                               419-603-2696                   3rd Thursday 
NORTHWEST                                  Keith Winnie                             419-782-6347                   4th Thursday (usually) 
OTTAWA COUNTY                           Lyle Oberhaus                          419-707-1962                   Meetings TBD 
TIFFIN                                              Ken Foy                                    419-618-1193                   4th Thursday (usually) 
VAN WERT                                       D. Chris Wilson                         419-447-6882                   Contact for schedule 

AFFILIATES 
CABIRI                                              Dennis Gable                            419-603-8053                   2nd Thursday at 5:30 p.m., before Stated Meeting 
DENDARAH COURT #10                 Alisha Stout                              419-680-6614                   AlishaTy@hotmail.com 
HILLBILLY’S CLAN #75                    Lyle Oberhaus                          419-707-1962                   1st Friday of the month, except July, Aug. and Dec . 

(It is the responsibility of the Units - Clubs - Affiliates to report any additions or corrections to the Hadji Editor or Zenobia Recorder) 
Units - Clubs - Affiliates — Check Your Mail Box at the Shrine 

Nobles, remember to check out all the latest news about our Shrine events and your unit on the E Hadji at www.zenobiashriners.com.

IF THERE ARE ANY ERRORS IN THE LIST BELOW, CALL THE OFFICE AT 419-661-9200

Proud Supporter  
of Third Party Events 


